To:
Nordgold (Morthquest)
Denise A Lockette

Re: Support letter for Pistol Bay Project;

Issatik Hunters and Trappers Organization held a regular meeting on April 16, 2019 and
are in support of Nordgold and their continued exploration activities which is the Pistol
Bay Project L5 km outside of Whale Cove.

After a short discussion regarding the Project, the board of directors have agreed to
support your request.

If you have any questions, comments or concerns; please do not hesitate to contact me.

Manager for Issatik HTO

Lisa Jones




